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April 28… Parents & Pastries 
May 4...Spring Carnival 
 

When you pick up your bike 
from the bike rack, please 
remember to walk your bike on 
the sidewalk. Also, if you are 
bringing it through the 
playground remember to be 

walking it to the bike rack. Please 
remember to wear a helmet. 

 

In an academic 
grading system a 90% 
would be an A- and 
seem very good but if 

a child has a 90% attendance rate it means 
they miss one half day every single week of 
school!  An 80% rate means the child 
misses 1 full day of school per week. 
Studies show even one day absent sets a 
child back 2 full days of learning. Keep this 
in mind if your child’s symptoms are mild 
and they can attend school.  Thank you. 

Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber items 

made of Latex from home. 

  
 

Citrus PTA is in need of parent 
helpers to set up or clean up at our 
annual Citrus Carnival on Friday, 
May 4th. Possibly - helping with 
booths. Please Call or Text Shelia 
Anderson at 530.332.0638 

 

Our Lost & Found is 
overflowing, once 
again. Please check it 
daily for your child’s 
missing clothing, and other items! Make 
sure to put names on all of their 
belongings so when they are found, we can 
return them to the owner. Thank You! 

For some, a home computer is a luxury they 
cannot afford.  Computers for Classrooms may 
be able to help!  CFC provides guaranteed 
working computers for families and those who 
cannot afford to buy new ones.  To determine 
qualified applicants, they ask clients to sign a 
Certification Letter.  The buyer certifies that 
he qualifies for at least one of the programs 
listed and the computer is to be for personal 
use and not resold.  For a more information 
about this program, visit computers for 
classroom.org. 

 


